
 

03 / 26 / 2020  
El Paso, Texas 

Tax Office Closes for              
In-Person Services  
Action to Protect Public from Evolving COVID-19 
 
The El Paso Consolidated Tax Office will be closed to the public for in-person 
services effective immediately, Thursday, March 26, until further notice, in response 
to the ongoing public safety concerns related to COVID-19. 
 
While the Tax Office remains closed, taxpayers can still conduct business with the 
office by mail, phone or online. Taxpayers are encouraged to pay their property 
taxes through the following methods:  
 

 Mail: City Tax Assessor Collector, PO Box 2992, El Paso, TX 79999-2992 

 Phone: (915) 212-0106  

 Online: www.elpasotexas.gov/tax-office 
 
For additional information, please contact the Tax Office at (915) 212-0106, 
citytaxoffice@elpasotexas.gov or by visiting our website at elpasotexas.gov/tax-
office. 
 
For more information about COVID-19, visit www.epstrong.org.  
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